GRANGETOWN PRIMARY SCHOOL





ST. GEORGE'S ROAD, GRANGETOWN, MIDDLESBROUGH, TS6 7JA

TEL: Eston Grange (01642) 455278 FAX: Eston Grange (01642) 459167

Head Teacher: Mr J Murgatroyd

E-mail address office@grangetownprimary.org.uk

Dear Parents/Carers

Please find attached the outcomes and review of actions from the parent's questionnaire we held at the end of last term. I would like to thank all of those who filled in the questionnaire and responded with comments.

You will see from the responses that you feel that we are continuing to do a wonderful job here and that we have your children's best interests at heart. You believe that your children are making good progress, that they are happy, safe and that the school is well led. Thank you for all of your very positive comments and also for pointing out areas in which we can improve.

We are hoping to educate parents and children about what bullying is and how it can be dealt with. If you have any further concerns please do not hesitate to get in in touch with school.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mr J Murgatroyd Head Teacher